
 

 

 

 

   
19th September 2014  

 

Karen Wilson 

Utility Regulator 

Queens House 

14 Queen Street 

Belfast 

BT1 6ER 

 

Dear Karen, 

 

Consultation on New Gas Supply Licence for Power NI Energy Limited 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to respond to the Utility Regulator’s consultation on its proposal to 

grant a Gas Supply Licence to Power NI Energy Limited. 

 

firmus energy Limited, in terms of both its Distribution and Supply business, offers no objection to 

the proposed licence being granted. 

 

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Stephen. 

 

 

Stephen Miller  

 

Regulatory Business Analyst 

firmus energy. 

 

smiller@firmusenergy.co.uk  
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